
Monday 16th October 2023

DOJO Class Reward

Dear Parents/Carers of RB,

At the beginning of the term, RB decided that when they gained a class total of 1,500 dojo
points, they would like to spend one afternoon being pampered. The children have been
working extremely hard to earn points and I am pleased to tell you that this week they have
reached their target and therefore have earnt their reward.

The class reward afternoon will take place on Friday 20th October 2023

If you are happy for your child to participate in the pampering session, please complete the
permission slip below. If your child has any allergies, please let the office know in advance
and/or send a message on class Dojo. We will try our very best to ensure that your child
receives their selected activities.

I am extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join
me in congratulating them on their determination to follow the school’s core values. If you have
any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write on Class Dojo or ring the
office and ask to speak with me.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Monticelli
Class Teacher (RB)

wash-off tattoos hair accessories peel off nail varnish face painting



Child’s Full Name…………………………………………………………………

Class……………………………………

Pre-booked Pamper treatments available;
Please tick

1 wash-off tattoo

Hair accessories (Clips and bands)

Face painting

Peel off nail-varnish

I give Parental Consent for my child to participate in the ticked pampering
activities indicated above.

Parent/Carer signature; ……………………………………………………………

Date…………………………


